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Hi there,

I have recently learnt of the proposed electoral boundaries change for coastal towns of lancelin to be swallowed
into this huge electoral area called the Midwest.

I think this is a massive area to be controlled by one electorate.

So many different industries, agriculture, fishing, agricultural, mining, oil and gas regional towns coastal towns.
All these need different support to survive. How do you cater for all these successfully.

I am highly against this suggestion.

Please reconsider your proposal.

Thanks

Greg De Marchi

Canning Vale WA



